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Woohoo!  

Good Learning 
At fair this year, 

Someone will learn how to be a  graceful winner; 
Someone will learn how to support a friend; 

Someone will learn resilience in the face of adversity; 
Someone will learn that they have undervalued another; 

Someone will learn to express appreciation; 
Someone will learn to give or receive feedback. 

 
What will you learn at fair this year? 

 

New: 
Popcorn Time After Awards Ceremony 8/24! 

All of our 4-H youth are invited for a snack. 
Come on by and learn about the YAC. 
Just a quick break; it’ll only take a minute, 
Hosted by YAC; you might wanna be in it! 

Reminders: 
Awards Ceremony! 
Please join us for an evening of celebration as we honor our 4-H youth and volunteers with a number of well-
deserved awards on the opening night of Fair, August 24th, at 7 p.m., at the Courtyard Stage!  See you there! 

Explore 4-H Open House October 7th! 
Please mark your calendars!  Representatives from each program will be needed.  If your club would like to 
have a table at the open house, to recruit new members, please let Beth know: beth.wangen@wsu.edu or 425-
320-9971. 

We will meet new families online at 10 a.m. and at the fairgrounds in Monroe 2:30 – 4:00.   
If your club can help with setup or break-down in the afternoon, please also let Beth know. 
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